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GALLOWAY TWP. – The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey will host to the Classical 
Humanities Society of South Jersey’s Fall 2012 Lecture Series on Saturday November 10.   

Dr. J. Michael Padgett of Princeton University will present a talk entitled “Princeton Puzzles: 
Interpreting Ancient Greek Vase Painting.”  The lecture, which is free and open to all, will take 
place from 12 noon to 2 p.m. in room F-111 of the Galloway campus. Light refreshments are 
provided after the talk. 

2012 marks the 40th anniversary season of this lecture series, the longest-running event of its 
kind at Stockton. The Classical Humanities Lecture Series has engaged a wide range of guests 
and topics since its 1972 inception and has never charged for these informative and entertaining 
talks.  They are made possible through the generosity of the speakers and the assistance of the 
School of Arts and Humanities.  

For more information, to arrange for groups to attend the lecture or to be added to the Classical 
Humanities Society’s mailing list, contact Professor Katherine Panagakos at 609-652-4618 or e-
mail katherine.panagakos@stockton.edu.  
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